
WEST HOLLYWOOD HUMAN SERVICES COMMISSION

MINUTES—FEBRUARY 10, 2004

COMMUNITY CONFERENCE ROOM, CITY HALL

The West Hollywood Human Services Commission meeting of Tuesday, February 10, 2004, was
adjourned due to the absence of a quorum.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for 6 p.m., Tuesday, March 9, 2004, in the Community
Conference Room, 8300 Santa Monica Blvd., West Hollywood.

Approved March 9, 2004
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RUTH CISLOWSKI, Chair

JEFF BOO  , Secretary


